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         Date: 19th January 2024 

 
Dear Parents/Carers, 
 
On Thursday 25th January Year 2 will be going on a local trip (permission for local trips already 
on file) with Survival School to Westport Lake, and surrounding area, to look at local history and 
how pottery would have been transported. 
 
They will be out most of the day, within school hours, so need to be in their survival school 
clothes with a warm coat, hat, scarf, gloves and wellies.  They will also need a packed lunch 
and drink. 
 
If you require a packed lunch from school please contact the office by 12noon Monday 22nd 
January so that they can be ordered.  
 
 
Many thanks, 
 
 
Mr Smith 
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